
From: elena smith  

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 2:01 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: ONLINE VOTING 

Good afternoon, 

I support Councillor Chan's motion to include online voting for the October 2022 

Municipal elections.         

However, I think it important to continue to provide for in-person voting as well. 

Further, most importantly, my support to online voting does not extend to online voter 

registration. I think it imperative to have potential voters present in person with proper 

identity documents to register for the voters list. 

Regards, 

M. Elena Smith 

10 Cheval Court 

L4E 2N7 
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